
VOICE OF THE VILLAS  
October 26, 2022 

 
  

 

PARTY THIS SUNDAY...SIGN UP AT POOL  
 
From Special Events Co-Chairs JERI HAAS and ALICE KIENITZ 
 
The first party of the year is Sunday, October 30, 4:00 pm, at the gazebo.  This is a 
Halloween party and you should come appropriately dressed!  Potluck, bring your own drinks, 
and $5.00 for 50/50 drawing plus white elephants if we have any. 
  
The 2nd party will be Saturday, November 12, at 4:0 pm for our Veteran's 
Celebration.  Please come and be recognized for your service.  Pizza will be provided and we are 
asking for a limited number of desserts and salads to go with the pizza.  Check the sign-up sheet 
at the pool. 
  
We are looking at places for a Christmas get-together sometime before December 12th.  We will 
have a couple of suggestions to discuss at the Halloween party and see what the verdict is. 
 

 
 

A Hearty Hurrah and Heartfelt Note of Gratitude  
from the Board and Community to: 

 

ART BACON 

DOUG LARSON 

HARVEY SHELTON 

MIKE SPANG 
 

for their heavy lifting and untiring efforts  
immediately following the hurricane throughout our Villa neighborhood. 

 

 
 

The Board also acknowledges with appreciation MIKE SPANG who donated a new flag 
for future use and JANE HALBERG who donated the current flag which proudly flies 
over the Villas.  
 



 
 

 
We thank everyone for your patience and participation  

as we work together to restore the Villas. 
  

 
The Villas website: www.myvocc.com.  Password:  v0CC*19_Fl292 
Chestnut Creek Master Association website: www.chestnutcreekvenice.com 

 

 

http://www.myvocc.com./
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.chestnutcreekvenice.com_&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=HzDhtQi7r9jhfaBQNUjxpkvdBFTkNAn7IxDlJ0awDAs&m=PTeAo290I_95iilqPm6pT0CdQMvDtUx7rJHQj2Jam-4&s=H6G2KK0cu4qd19r3leo02LcO_X3E_aOpsvTDLDhNB2g&e=

